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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Field Day is over for another year, but things didn't go quite as planned.  The

WCEC (Wood County Emergency Communications) group had fun, and a lot was

learned, as it should be, but some things went wrong.  On Friday the first thing

that went wrong was that we were real tired, soak and wet, after sitting up our

24 foot by 40 foot canopy shelter in the rain, along with about 12 eight foot

tables which were used for operating positions, extra equipment, food, and

eating.  Then came the power system.  Since everything, which included nine

computers, and seven radios were being powered from the 12 volt system, we had

to lay out the power cables and distribution strips, and connect them to the

batteries, and the solar panels.  All contacts during Field Day were made using

solar and battery power, no generators.  Then we shouldn't have tried to sit up

a 30 foot tower with a six meter, five element beam, that was just a little too

much work.  We never did get on six meters.  After the shelter, and a lot of

antennas were setup, there was a short eating break, and then the receiving of

the ARRL Field Day Message.  After all of that was done, about 10:00 pm, we went

back home to get all of the racing equipment, which included the racing clocks,

table, chair, computer, power source, canopy, and other material loaded in the

truck.  Some of the racing equipment was used for the spotting of the runners as

they approached the finish line, of the Chic-Fil-A Road Run Saturday morning.

We got all of that equipment loaded by about midnight.  At 5:00 am Saturday

morning we went around the race course, and set up the racing clocks, then

headed for the race Start/Finish line to set up the Runner spotting equipment.

The race started at 8:00 am.  After the race was over, we had to take everything

back down and head back to Field Day site and set up the radios.  By now it was

noon, and only a couple of hours till the start of Field Day.  We never did get

the Packet station set up that was going to be used on the DAREN system.

Kendale Peterson, KD8QAK, made a video of the WCEC Field Day site.  You can see

the video on UTube at: ARRL FIELD DAY/WC8EC  Maybe next year we will do things

different.  We had a good time, but I'm wore out and ready to go the bed.  Never

again, see you next year.

There were only 31 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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